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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Thank you for registering with us to use our childcare hubs. We hope you have found this service helpful in 
enabling you to continue to carry out your vital work.  
 
As you will no doubt be aware schools are being asked by the government to begin the wider re-opening of 
schools from the 1st June. 
 
With this in mind, we must now write to you to inform you that we will be closing the childcare hubs after the 
29th May for 0-4 year old provision and after the 25th May for the 4-12 year olds. This is in order to enable us 
to ensure that all our hubs can receive a deep clean before re-opening on the 1st June to much larger 
cohorts of their own children. 
 
Whilst we know this may be of disappointment to you, we hope you will understand that with the increased 
numbers of children likely to return to schools on the 1st of June we will be unable to sustain the hubs 
beyond this date.  
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Judith Kirk  
Assistant Director, Education and Skills   
 


